
Parent Update Wednesday 26th April 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please read on for the latest school news. 

Dates for your diary: 

Thursday 27th April – NEU Strike day, our Nursery class will be closed.  The rest of the school will be 

open as usual. 

Monday 1st May – Bank holiday, school will be closed. 

Tuesday 2nd May - NEU Strike day, our Nursery class will be closed.  The rest of the school will be 

open as usual. 

Wednesday 3rd May – Whole school open as usual. 

Thursday 4th May – Whole school closed due to local election (our premises is a Polling Station).  This 

will be used as a staff training day so as not to inconvenience families further. 

Friday 5th May – We will be having an “Eco Day” to celebrate the King’s coronation, more details 

nearer the time. 

Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday, school will be closed. 

Tuesday 9th – Friday 12th May – Mandatory Year 6 SATS assessment week. 

Coronation celebration - To mark the occasion of the King’s coronation we will focussing on our King’s 

passion for the environment and his support of the all things eco!!  On Friday 5th May all children may 

come to school either dressed up as an animal or in their own clothes (natural colours if possible).  

We will also be having an “Eco Crown competition.”  Make an eco crown out of recycled materials at 

home and bring it in on Friday 5th May, there will be a prize for each class.  

Manchester City council  - are developing new guidance (with The Proud Trust) on supporting trans, 

including non-binary children and young people, and would like parents and carers to complete the 

survey which can be found by clicking on this link.  https://www.theproudtrust.org/schools-and-

training/trans-inclusive-practice-for-schools/  
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